
Sister Rosanne Mensik, SSND - 60 Year Jubilee! 

My idea of spirituality is JOY, and being a Light to the world.  

Some of my favorite SSND memories include leaving Baltimore as a Novice in 1961 to open 

Wilton, and leaving Wilton in 2021 to go to The Watermark - I enjoyed being a PIONEER! 

My ministry with pre-K to third-grade and hearing-challenged children was such a joy to me! 

They taught me as much as I taught them, an education filled with wisdom, and a wonderful 

learning experience. 

I am also thankful to be being a member of a community of the Blessed Mother, an international 

community sharing our many cultures together. 

Pictured to the right are Sr. Rosanne (far right),  

Father Josh Wilbur, along with her sibling sister,             
Sr. Ilona Mensik (far left).  

Sr. Rosanne shared that Father Josh is also an      

AMSSND Associate and Sr. Ilona was his Contact         

Sister.  Father Josh and Sr. Rosanne taught together in 

West Hartford, and he is now her friend.  She noted that 

he will be celebrating the 4th anniversary of his             

Ordination Day on June 23. 

 

For more information regarding this special friendship,  

please click here. 

 

“They taught me as much as I taught them, 
an education filled with wisdom,  

and a wonderful learning experience.” 

https://atlanticmidwest.org/posts/ssnd-associate-josh-wilbur

